
       
  

 
                 Ms. B.’s Buzz 

 
 
Spring has arrived! Our students are enjoying outdoor recess, learning 
adventures outside, and the beautiful fresh air.  
 
Please take time to review the school website, check Schoology and Do-
Jo as well as visit the Primary School Facebook page. The dates for 
Kindergarten Registration as well as other news has been posted. 
Please look at information being sent from school to home. We will be 
very busy at the Primary School during the next few months.   
 
Remember to keep your child home from school if your child is showing 
any symptoms of being sick. We are following all CDC and DOH 
guidelines to keep students and staff safe. Protocols are in place. 
Remember if you must come to the school, you are to wear a mask, and 
practice social distancing.  
 
Spring tends to get very busy, please do your best to keep a consistent 
schedule for our kids. Students still need to focus on homework and 
prepare for school each day. We want all children to be successful!  
 
A special thank you to our PTA. They have done a wonderful job taking 
care of staff and supporting activities for our students this year. A 
successful school requires a team effort. ☺ Thanks for all that you do! 
 
As always, thank you for sharing your children with us! 
 
 
Kim Butaitis 
Principal 


